
 
 

 
Date:        May 1, 2019  
  
To:        Commercial Trucking Community 
    
From:        Christopher Bonn – Administrative Supervisor 
 
Subject:     Peace Bridge Overwidth and Overweight Construction Restrictions 
                  

 
 
  
  
The Peace Bridge Authority is pleased to announce that the 3-year bridge rehabilitation 
project will be completed on time and all lanes will be available beginning Wednesday May 
15, 2019. 
 
You can begin applying on-line immediately for wide and overweight loads that will cross 
the Peace Bridge on or after the May 15th date. Go to: 
https://www.peacebridge.com/index.php/commercial-vehicles/truck-loads-special-loads-
program  
 
Thank you for your patience during this extended period. 
 
Please feel free to contact me directly with questions/issues at cjb@peacebridge.com  or 
call me at 905-994-3689 or 716-884-5809. 

https://www.peacebridge.com/index.php/commercial-vehicles/truck-loads-special-loads-program
https://www.peacebridge.com/index.php/commercial-vehicles/truck-loads-special-loads-program
mailto:cjb@peacebridge.com

